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We would like to wish all ISCA students, their § g
families and the wider school community a very j= ; 2!
happy and healthy 2023. There has certainly || Z

been a busy and productive start to the new ||
term. Year 2 students are working hard on their |
portfolios ahead of the approaching deadlines §
for university submission. They are being _
supported through this intensive period by their
personal progression tutor and subject tutors. § =
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Year 1 and Level 2 students have embarked on |
their new project themes. In order to gather a | & i . ! 7
wealth of primary research there have been
school trips to some of London's most )
™ prestigious museums including the Design
™ Museum, which features exhibits related to &
i product, graphic, fashion and architectural &
& design. There were also visits to exhibitions at &8
the V&A and the Science Museum to help
inspire ideas and creative thinking.

There are a few places still remaining for the 8¢

ISCA Summer Programmes in 2023 - please do

get in touch if you are interested in finding out

more about this popular course of creative arts
3 studly.




